SACRAMENTO CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT’S
PROPOSED MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between
Sacramento City Unified School District
&

Sacramento City Teachers Association

MOU- Nurses Extra Hours
2021-2022 School Year

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School
District (District) and the Sacramento City Teachers Association (SCTA), collectively “the
Parties,” regarding providing additional compensation for school nurses working extra hours,
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1. Nurses who are requested by




